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Engineering has reviewed the submittal for the Blythe Road Minor Subdivision project that was
received on 01/09/2017 and has one comment to make:
 

·         Please remove and replace the “approved stormwater management plan” stamp with the
updated City of Wilmington “No Permit Required Stamp” (see attached).

 
Please call or email if there are any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Trent Butler
Staff Engineer
City of Wilmington, Engineering Division
P. O. Box 1810 | 212 Operations Center Dr.
Wilmington, NC  28402-1810
910.341.0094 | Fax 910.341.5881
trent.butler@wilmingtonnc.gov
www.wilmingtonnc.gov
 

Follow us on Facebook or Twitter
facebook/cityofwilmington
@cityofwilm
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